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From: Jason Dreisbach ) AL/
To: Eva Brown
Date: Mon, Dec 22, 2003 7:47 AM
Subject: QUESTION: Re: Fwd: FP Manual Actions website update

I am not really in charge of the FP site as a whole. I believe Dan Frumkin is since Tanya has been gone.
I was specifically assigned with posting some recent documents pertaining to manual actions based on
recent comments by the public, as far as I knew. I was also assigned to develop some sort of
communcations plan for manual actions. These tasks I believe all come to me as a result of my work on
the PWR Sump Performance Website.

My own personal opinion is that something should be done about all the major issues on the FP website,
including 805 and associated circuits. However, this would take significant effort in tracking down the
proper documents, getting the right language on the site and interfacing first with Webservices and OCIO.
I have not been tasked with updating these parts, as of now. It seems to me that if we post a few things
about 805 (or any issue) we should really be posting everything (or at least most of everything).

-Jason.

>>> Eva Brown 12/22/03 07:37AM >>>
What about NFPA 805?

Eva

>>> Jason Dreisbach Monday, December 22, 2003 7:33:40 AM >>>
Eva,

The current list on the website is preliminary. I plan on developing something more substantial along with
a communications plan for manual actions in the very near future.

-Jason.

>>> Eva Brown 12/22/03 07:28AM >>>
Dick,

I didn't see the October 17, 2003 meeting on the manual actions list. On October 17, 2003, we held a
public meeting to discuss NEI 00-01 and manual actions. I don't have the summary in front of me, but it
should be in ADAMS soon.

Also, there wasn't anything on the site regarding NFPA-805. I know that it is rulemaking, but shouldn't we
include that documentation or at least a link to the rulemaking documents? On October 15, 2003 we held
a public meeting to discuss NFPA 805 and the draft NEI guide NEI 04-01. Summary Package
[ML033440498].

Eva

>>> Richard Dudley Friday, December 19, 2003 10:20:404AM»>AM>
See attached message re: updates to the Fire Protection website. Call Jason if you need more info. Are
there multiple places that this info appears that are not all up to date?

Dick


